
 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matters. 

Under section 107, the period of time for the making of the draft determination on the Scale 
Efficient Network Extensions Rule proposal has been extended to 10 March 2011 and the 
making of the final determination has been extended to 30 June 2011. 

Under section 107, the period of time for the making of the draft determination on the Reliability 
Settings from 1 July 2012 Rule proposal has been extended to 24 March 2011. 

Further details and all documents on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website 
www.aemc.gov.au. The relevant documents are also available for inspection at the offices of 
the AEMC. 
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